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Friday, December 1, 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We have an exciting two weeks coming up to end the autumn term: 

Date Activity Parents’ Action 

Fri 1st  Dressing our Christmas Tree Come and see our Christmas tree at the end of school! 

Wed 6th  AAA Club Christmas Movie – “The Grinch” (U) - 

Fri 8th Christmas Jumper Pupils and staff can wear a festive jumper! 

Fri 8th Christmas Lunch - 

Fri 8th KS2 Snow Ball (3:30pm – 5:00pm) 
Purchase tickets on ParentMail->Menu->Accounts->Snow Ball 
2023 

Tue 12th  
Early Years Carols for Parents/Carers – 
10:00am start 

Please come and watch your children sing their Christmas 
songs! 

Tue 12th Early Years Christmas Party * Please see below* 

Tue 12th 
Early Years Carols for Parents/Carers – 2:15pm 
start 

Please come and watch your children sing their Christmas 
songs! 

Wed 13th KS1 Nativity for Parents/Carers – 9:30am start Please come and watch your children  

Wed 13th Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Party * Please see below* 

Thu 14th Whole School Pantomime 
Make contributions for Pantomime tickets on ParentMail.  
Adult tickets are also available – please contact the office. 

Thu 14th Year 3 and Year 4 Christmas Party * Please see below* 

Fri 15th Year 5 and Year 6 Christmas Party * Please see below* 

Fri 15th  Father Christmas visiting EYFS and Key Stage 1 - 

Mon 18th CRiBS Christmas Performance - 

Tue 19th Christmas Service at St Paul’s – 9:30am start 
Volunteers to help walk the children to and from church. 
Parents and carers are also welcome to join us at the church. 

 

* For our Christmas parties, we are asking all children to bring in one item of food that can be shared with other pupils. Please 

bring them to school on the morning of your child’s party. We will collect them at the Boat. Items we are requesting are: 

- Crisps 

- Biscuits 

- Individual cakes 

- Small packets of sweets 

Please send no more than six items e.g. six individual packets of crisps or six individual cakes. Please ensure that items do not 

contain any nuts. We will provide drinks for pupils (as well as the party music!) Pupils are allowed to wear their Christmas party 

clothes and outfits on their Christmas party day. 

 

As always, if you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss Sarah Biney 

Assistant Headteacher 
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